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 “working together for a healthy environment” 

October 15, 2021 

RE: New General Manager at the St. Clair Region Conservation Authority 

To the Mayor and Councils of our Member Municipalities, 

It is my pleasure to announce that Ken Phillips will be joining the St. Clair Region 
Conservation Authority (SCRCA) in the position of General Manager on November 
1st, 2021. He will replace Brian McDougall who is retiring after a 30-year career 
with the SCRCA – the last ten as General Manager. 

Mr. Phillips brings over 25 years of experience in the environmental sector 
including 15 as General Manager at neighbouring Conservation Authorities. His 
diversified knowledge and experience in watershed management and 
administration, and proven ability to foster relationships with a wide variety of 
stakeholders will benefit the current and future operations of the St. Clair Region 
Conservation Authority.  

Mr. Phillips holds a Master of Arts from McMaster University and was most recently 
Chair of the Ontario Parks Board of Directors – an appointment made by the 
Lieutenant Governor of Ontario, tasked with providing advice on the planning, 
management, and development of the provincial parks network.  

I hope you will join me in welcoming Ken to the SCRCA team. 

Joe Faas 
Chair 
St. Clair Region Conservation Authority 


